
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden  
FROM: Julie Weaver 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  March 8, 2016 
 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 
 

Donation # 2015-2016 – 025 
Description:  $350.00 
Given By:  Pied Piper    
Purpose:  N/A  
Site:   Milam       
Presented By: Paul Moton 
 
 
 

Donation # 2015-2016 – 026 
Description:  $292.80 
Given By:  GMRI, Inc.     
Purpose:  Athletics  
Site:   THS       
Presented By: Eddie Moore 
 
 
 

Donation # 2015-2016 – 027 
Description:  $3,608.87 
Given By:  THS Tennis Boosters     
Purpose:  Tennis Supplies  
Site:   THS     
Presented By: Eddie Moore 
 
 
 

Donation # 2015-2016 – 028 
Description:  $500.00 
Given By:  Louis & Kathleen Rosa  
Purpose: T-WAVE Club to help pay for “Night to Shine” 

prom, supplies and Special Olympics fees  
Site:   THS      
Presented By: Tammy Wheeler 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

Donation # 2015-2016 – 029 
Description:  $50.00 
Given By:  Judy Thomas    
Purpose:  Debra White Memorial Fund/Joyner Media   
Site:   Joyner       
Presented By: Jana Kidd 
 
 
 

Donation # 2015-2016 – 030 
Description:  $100.00 
Given By:  Stanley White 
Purpose:  Debra White Memorial Fund/Joyner Media  
Site:   Joyner       
Presented By: Jana Kidd 
 
 
 

Donation # 2015-2016 – 031 
Description:  $25.00 
Given By:  Victoria Derveloy 
Purpose:  Debra White Memorial Fund/Joyner Media  
Site:   Joyner       
Presented By: Jana Kidd 
 
 
 


